Pulses

Jeanie Clarke visited Beulah Primary School again last week to conduct her second pulses
sessions. This time, students viewed, under a microscope, seeds that had started to sprout.
They discussed what a seed requires to germinate and what happens to seed as it grows.
Students finished the session by planting their own ‘paddock’ of field peas. The students have
been provided with a year’s worth of water, equivalent to the average rainfall in the Wimmera,
and are responsible for the care of their peas over the next 4 weeks. We look forward to

watching our peas grow.

Creating a diagram of a germinating
seed

Ruby observing newly
sprouted seeds

Brodie planting her paddock of seeds

Charlie watering his paddock of seeds

UPDATE

Some of the
pea shoots
have

I CEICERE
that have
developed
small buds,

while others
have some
serious growth
happening-
Harry's &
Lachlan’s are
already taller
than the cup,
yet a couple
seem to have
made no growth
atall... very
interesting.




